
NOTICE OF ANNAPOLIS CITY COUNCIL 
PUBLIC HEARINGS 

 

   Notice is hereby given that the Annapolis City Council 
will hold a public hearing on Monday, September 23, 
2024, at 7.00 p.m. in Mayor John T. Chambers, Jr., City 
Council Chambers, 160 Duke of Gloucester Street, 
Annapolis, MD 21401 on the following: 
 

Public Hearing: 
 

O-13-24 - Planning and Zoning - Expanding Daycare Act – 
For the purpose of expanding the number of zoning 
districts where daycare centers are permitted; and 
generally relate to City of Annapolis zoning. 
   The above legislation on the City Council agenda for 
public hearing can be viewed on the City’s website at: 
https://annapolismd.legistar.com/Legislation 
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